
Notice of Disposition
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Physical Therapy Practice
NOTICE is hereby given that the Board of Physical Therapy Practice has issued an order disposing of the petition for declaratory statement filed by Sherry Wiggins-Baker on October 8, 2018.  The Notice of Petition for Declaratory Statement was published in Vol. 44, No. 233, of the December 3, 2018, Florida Administrative Register.  The Board considered the Petition at a duly-noticed public meeting held on February 15, 2019, in Tampa, Florida. At its meeting, the Board denied the Petition because the Petitioner failed to cite to a substantive statute, rule or order of the Board of Physical Therapy, and the Petitioner failed to set forth a description of how the statutes, rules or orders would substantially affect the Petitioner’s particular set of circumstances.  The Final Order was filed on March 5, 2019.

A copy of the Order or additional information may be obtained by contacting: Allen Hall, Executive Director, Board of Physical Therapy Practice, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C05, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3253, Allen.Hall@flhealth.gov.

